
 

 

19th July 2021 

 

 

New Zealand Congestion – Southern Trader v494 & Capitaine Tasman v53 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We wish to update you on significant berth and yard congestion in Auckland and Tauranga and its 

impact on the schedule of the Southern Trader v494 & the Capitaine Tasman v53. 

 

Whilst the Southern Trader v494 has arrived in Auckland on schedule on the 18th of July current 

indications are the she will not be able to access the berth until the 24th of July. 

 

In Tauranga the Capitaine Tasman v53 has also arrived on the 18th of July however indications are 

the she will not be able to access a berth until the 23rd of July. 

 

We will keep you updated on both these vessels and advise any updates as soon as available. 

 

Should you have any questions or queries please contact your Pacific Forum Line representative. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line 


